
To the Chair and Committee, 

My Name is Sara Bertschinger and I am writing in  

Opposition to SF 70 

 

There is so much wrong with this proposed legislation.  But it can be summed up in one phrase; “Valuing 

life”.  This bill de-humanizes and devalues the life of the unborn.  History tells us what happens when a 

group of individuals is dehumanized, devalued, marginalized and is used as a scape goat.  This bill leads 

us further down a dark path and will be on the wrong side of history.    

 


